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Local Grant Boosts Nutrition Access for Buffalo’s Children 

 More children in Johnson County will have access to nourishing food, thanks in 
part to a generous $5,000 grant from the Hazel Patterson Fund of the Wyoming 
Community Foundation. 

Johnson County Friends Feeding Friends (JC-FFF) is a nonprofit dedicated to 
providing food to children throughout Johnson County. The organization’s vision 
is simple and powerful: no hungry child in Johnson County. This grant will 
support JC-FFF’s ongoing programs and help expand outreach as community 
needs grow. 

"This grant couldn’t have come at a better time," said Heather Gorman Haas, 
Program Administrator for JC-FFF. "We are seeing increased demand for our 
services, and these funds allow us to remain flexible and responsive to our 
community’s evolving needs." 

To learn more about Johnson County Friends Feeding Friends or to donate, visit 
www.jc-fff.org or contact Heather Gorman Haas at 307-217-1187 or 
admin@jc-fff.org. 

The Wyoming Community Foundation is a nonprofit organization that works with 
donors to support the charitable causes they care most about. In 2023, the 
Foundation granted over $8 million to charitable causes across the state. For 
more information, call 307-721-8300 or visit www.wycf.org. 
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